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Assistant Headteacher Update

Reading: 
Year 5 are thoroughly enjoying the text 'Beetle Boy' where Darkus has just met his new best friend, who is a 
beetle, that seems to understand him. We have been practising our character voices and discussing how the 
author has used vocabulary to build suspense in the book. We can’t wait to continue with this book after half term! 

Maths: 
The teachers want to say a big well done to all of Year 5 for completing their first maths assessments, we are 
really proud of the progress the children have made! We are having a real push on reasoning skills next term so 
please encourage your children to go on SATs companion to practise these! 

Writing:
We finished our Narrative where the children personified characters from the club ‘Rock, Paper Scissors.’ What 
amazing writing it was! We have also created some seasonal poems this week where the children have used a 
range of Year 5 skills that have been taught throughout the term! 

Bedtime stories:
Last Friday we had a great time sharing our favourite books at our bedtime stories event. It was so lovely to hear 
the children’s excellent reading! 

From all the Year 5 time we wish you all a very happy Christmas and we will see you in the new year! 

Key Dates 

Christmas Fayre - 19th December 

3.30-5pm

Last day of term - 21st December 12.3 

finish

Return to School - 4th Jan 2023

Please make sure you send your children to 
school with a healthy lunch and snacks.
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Photos of us.



Isabella, Brasilia






















